
Rutgers Center for Corporate Law and Governance Fellowship Program 
 
The Rutgers Center for Corporate Law and Governance seeks eight Research 
Fellows to be affiliated with the Center for the 2015-2016 academic year. Four 
students will be selected from the Newark campus and four students from the 
Camden campus. Professor Chrystin Ondersma, the Center’s Research Director, will 
supervise research and meet regularly with the Research Fellows, in-person or 
virtually. The Fellowship Program will appear as a Corporate Governance 
Fellowship on your transcript. The Fellowship will be one credit per semester, and 
Fellows are required to devote at least five hours per week to research. Research 
activities are anticipated to include the following: 
  

1) Researching current issues in business law, with special emphasis on 
developments in New Jersey corporate law 
  

2) Developing research that compares New Jersey corporate law with the 
corporate law of other states, especially New York and Delaware 

 
3) Presenting this research in the form of papers, reports, and/or blog 

entries that will be posted on the Center’s website 
 

4) Designing and pursuing other research projects in the fields of business, 
commercial, and/or consumer law 
 

Rigorous research standards will apply. Fellows will attend a weekly meeting with 
Professor Ondersma where they will present the progress of their research and 
discuss research plans for the upcoming week.   

 
The Rutgers Center for Corporate Law and Governance Fellowship Program is 
competitive. It is preferred that applicants have a GPA of at least 3.5 and an average 
of at least an A- in the first year legal writing courses.  All applicants must submit 
names of at least two faculty members who have agreed to serve as references. 
Applicants must submit a resume and unofficial transcript to Professor Chrystin 
Ondersma at condersma@kinoy.rutgers.edu no later than August 1, 2015. Please 
write “Research Fellow Application” in the subject of the e-mail. In the body of the e-
mail, please explain why you are interested in the program and include the names 
and contact information of the two faculty members who have agreed to 
recommend you.     
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